

Oifig um Cheannasaí Seirbhíse do Chúram Príomhúil Cúram Sláinte Phobail FSS an Mheán Iarthair Ascaill Bhaile Choimín, Páirc Gnó an Ráithín, Ráithín Luimneach Teil: 061 483722

Office of the Head of Service for Primary Care HSE Mid West Community Healthcare Ballycummin Ave, Raheen Business Park, Raheen, Limerick Tel: 061 483722

1st March 2022

Deputy Cathal Crowe 4 Francis St. Ennis Co. Clare

Re:. PQ 8000/22 "To ask the Minister for Health the number of practising general practitioners in Co. Clare in each of the years 2016 – 2021 in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter".

Dear Deputy Crowe,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to your parliamentary question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Please see below table confirming the number of General Practitioners (GPs) registered as operating in Co. Clare who provide GP services to General Medical Services (GMS) (medical card holders) patients in each of the years 2016 - 2021 incl. as requested:

Year	No. of contracted GMS GPs
2016	54
2017	54
2018	53
2019	54
2020	56
2021	55

I trust this information addresses the issues raised in your Parliamentary Question.

Yours sincerely,

Carmel McLaughlin General Manager Primary Care